
Awareness Raising Campaign in collaboration with National Women’s Council 

This Office conducted an awareness raising session at Mare D’Albert on 12th February 2025 in 

collaboration with the National Women’s Council. 

The session enabled us to provide an overview of the role and services offered by the Office of the 

Ombudsman to 62 participants which included women’s associations, retired persons and 

representatives of Associations.  

The resource persons explained how the services can directly assist them in seeking redress in 

cases of maladministration against public authorities. 

A total of 75 pamphlets were distributed to all participants and representatives of organisations 

for dissemination to their members. 

The interactive session enabled participants to ask questions and share concerns directly with 

Investigations Officers. 

 

Presentation by Investigations Officer 



 

Interactive Session with the Senior Investigations Officer 

 


